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The Town of Cupar would like to thank all of the volunteers and groups 

who participated in the Canada 150 Celebrations. Events like these 

hosted in our community are very beneficial to our small groups and 

organizations for fundraising.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Happy Summer! 
By Town of Cupar 

Please be advised that 

Cupar Town Office will 

be closed on Monday, 

August 7th, 2017 for the 

Civic Holiday.  

DID YOU KNOW….. 

Regina is home to the world’s longest bridge over the shortest 

span of water. The Albert Street or Albert Memorial Bridge, built 

in 1903, crossed tiny little Wascana Creek and spans an 

incredible 850 feet. The creek is only a few feet wide. 

If you are like many people, you think hot dogs and 

hamburgers taste better with mustard. Chances are good that 

the mustard you use comes from Saskatchewan. Since the 

1950s the area has been responsible for up to 75 percent of all 

mustard grown in Canada, producing over 150,000 tons in 2010. 

The first automated teller machine in Canada was developed 

by Saskatchewan credit unions in 1977 and first went into 

service at two Sherwood Credit Union branches (now Conexus 

Credit Union) in Regina 
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Cupar Public Library 

By Diane Dennis 

Thank you to our board’s volunteers and helpers for decorating our “Beatrice the Bookworm” 

parade float, and to the helpers who were in it!  What a great parade and day to celebrate 

Canada’s 150th!  We had 3 out of 4 Rakai family members/generations in the front seat of the 

vehicle...what an awesome experience! 

Thank you to the Legion’s volunteers, and especially Larry Wagner and Allen Bonish, for 

beautifying the Legion Park with a new sidewalk and installing the benches we purchased for the 

Legion.  If anyone has unused cushions, we will accept them for the benches and store them in 

the building. 

We have a new sign from Parkland Regional Headquarters.  We are subscribing to the Mayo 

Clinic’s health newsletters and the Fort Times, so you are welcome to borrow these items, or just 

browse through them on a visit to the library!  Thank you to the Museum for the kind donation of 

First Nation books. 

There is still lots of time to register for our Summer Reading Program, where kids ages 3-16 sign up to 

record their reading for the summer and return the logbook between Aug 18-Sept 1.  Upon 

completion, they will be rewarded with a $5 gift certificate for High Plains Restaurant.  Thank-you, 

parents, for your support!  Parents of newborns are welcome to come in and you receive a baby 

book gift from us! 

Mark your calendar for the following dates:  Fri Sept 29 – “Argentina”; Fri Oct 27 – “Australia”; Fri 

Nov 24 – “New Zealand”.  Silvia Virgilio will take us on a “‘Round the World from A-Z” 

presentation/tour with facts and food!  This is free for the public and all presentations start at 7 pm.  

Bring a friend. 

  

St. Paul Lutheran Church  

By Diane Dennis 

Thank- you to all our parade float’s volunteers and flower-plant-‘ers’!  Thank you to Terry Lipinski for 

the truck and trailer, and could you hear his wife Debby playing the keyboard?  Thank you to our 

volunteers who were on the float. 

We had about 42 people attend the cemetery service and bbq.  Thank you to our FaithLife group 

for the lunch!  Things are a little quieter but we still keep busy volunteering for the Shalom Bingo 

and chapel times, helping at Camp Lutherland, as well as doing things around the church and 

yard. 

Worship service times are:  1st/3rd/5th Sundays at 9 am; 2nd/4th Sundays at 11 am with Holy 

Communion.  For any office inquiries, call 723-4899.  You are welcome any time! 
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Many of our residents have been 

asking about our bylaw officer. Here is 

a little information about what he is 

doing in Cupar.  

 We will be having weekly visits from 

our officer to help keep our town 

clean, healthy and safe.  

-Bylaw Enforcement’s role is to 

promote, facilitate and enforce 

general compliance with the 

provisions of our towns bylaws that 

pertain to the safety and security of 

the community.  

Bylaw Enforcement Officers are 

responsible for: 

-Working with residents and 

community groups to resolve issues 

through education and enforcement 

to achieve bylaw compliance 

-Investigating property complaints 

-Coordinating investigations with 

internal and external enforcement 

agencies 

Bylaw officer 

Cupar Transfer Site Now Open! 

Every Saturday beginning May 20, 2017  

Open 10:00am-2:00pm (weather permitting) 

Rates charges for the transfer site for metals, 

appliances or furniture: 

Maximum up to one half ton truck load 

$20.00 

$10.00 for each white or piece of furniture  

Town of Cupar Bylaw 1-2013 

Cash Payment required onsite  

Cupar Truck Fill  

NOW OPEN!  

$1.00 per 25 Gallons 

*Filling of chemical 

tanks not permitted 

LOONIES ONLY 

  
Cupar Plus 50 Club will be 

closed for July and August. 

Will reopen in September 

Please be aware that 

beginning soon there 

will be NO PARKING on 

the North Side of 

Assiniboia Avenue (by 

the town shop).   

This will guarantee an 

unobstructed exit for 

the emergency 

services for the Cupar 

Fire Department.  
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Do you have Facebook? Be sure to 

follow the page “Cupar Events & 

News” to stay updated on what is 

happening in our community. 

Please also feel free to post about 

any upcoming events in this page! 

TOWN MEETINGS 

Cupar Town Council 

Tuesday August 22, 2017 @ 

7:00pm 

Cupar Fire Department 

Tuesday August 8th, 2017 @ 

7:30 pm 

 

Tax season is here and all Tax notices 

have been mailed out. The taxes provide 

money to the town to ensure your 

services are taken care of – such as grass 

cutting, snow removal, tree trimming, 

building maintenance, pool care, sports 

ground/ camping site maintenance, etc. 

, etc., etc. 

The town does offer incentives to keep 

some of that money in your own pocket 

by way of discounts on the Municipal 

portion if paid in certain months. 

July & August – 5% discount 

September – 4.5% discount 

October – 4% discount 

November – 3% discount 

Once those months are gone and we roll 

into the New Year you will start to 

accumulate interest so why not come in 

early, pay them off and save some 

money. 

That little bit is always better in your own 

pocket. 

Utility bills are due at the end of 

each billing month. Meters are 

read every 2 months so it is 

easier to pay for any overages 

that may occur. Please return 

water meter reading tags to the 

town office in person or in the 

drop box outside the office. 

We accept cash and cheque 

at the office and online 

payments with your bank. 

Help beautify our community!! 

Volunteers are wanted for Stanley 
Street Park maintenance. 

As a Town we need to find ways to 
help out and keep our community 
clean and pleasing. This is a very busy 
time of year, so any help is greatly 
appreciated. 
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The Town of Cupar is offering Bronze Medallion/Cross crash course as 

well as a NLS course this summer. We still have a few spots available! 

Please register at the town office to secure your spot! Register for 

bronze crass course by 4:30pm on Wednesday, July 26, 2017. For NLS 

by 4:30pm on Friday July 28, 2017.  
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Aquafit  

Mondays: Legs & Core 

Wednesdays: Arms 

(Please bring weights 

or empty milk jugs) 

Fridays: Zumba 
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WHEATLAND AGENCIES 

40TH ANNIVERSARY 

1ST PRIZE 

DAVE & STEPHANIE SCHULTZ  -  

LUGGAGE 

2ND PRIZE 

ANDREW SEMOUTIUK – SPORTS TOTE 

BAG 

3RD PRIZE 

JOE LIPINSKI – LASSO GOLF GAME 

ROSE KOLODY – GOLF SHIRT                                                            

PETER KOLODY – CAR COFFEE MUG 

DON JEWORSKI – WATER BOTTLE                                                   

ELLA HENDREX – WATER BOTTLE 

JEAN JUNEK – OVEN MITT                                                                 

ARNOLD TUSA – CALCULATOR 

KEN JANES – WATER BOTTLE                                                            

JANET NAMETH – FLASHLIGHT 

HELEN HOFFARTH – CALCULATOR                                                   

KEN SCHULHAUSER – JOURNAL 

CHARLES KISH – GOLF BALLS                                                            

BYRON  KILLIAN – GOLF BALLS 

LINDA ADAMS – COFFEE MUG 

WE WISH TO THANK EVERYONE 

WHO ATTENDED MAKING OUR 

EVENT VERY SUCCESSFUL. 

STEVE & MONICA 


